09-30-2020 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions

ITEM #16: Blue Hill Semiannual Report #12

Council Question:
How will the recreational trail connect to Booker Creek Greenway?

Staff Response:

The recreational trail system for Booker Creek Basin Park will have multiple connections to
Booker Creek Greenway. Access points will be on Elliott Rd near Fordham Blvd, behind Elliott
Square shopping center, and via an overlook behind Gateway Commons shopping center. The
recreational trails will also offer connections to Fordham Blvd through the new apartments site.

Council Question:
What is the expected completion date for the replacement of water and sewer mains along
Dobbins Drive?

Staff Response:

Based on the most recent information we have available, the Dobbins Drive Water and Sewer
Line Replacement project will be complete in November. This includes all work from Erwin Rd to
E Franklin St.



